




To Enhance Trust with Grassroots Clubs

Honesty with Parents

High Quality Coaching

We have to be the standard bearer to show clubs in our community that 
we will do right by their players and give them the opportunity to showcase 
their talents. When we recruit local players the grassroots managers have 
to know that they can trust us and believe in what our club stands for. 
This programme will not remove players from their grassroots teams. It is 
simply to give the selected players an opportunity to show their ability to our 
academy staff.

We are providing an opportunity for talented players to be seen by our academy 
with a potential to progress to a trial if they perform well. We have to set down 
standards of what we expect from both the players and their parents at the  
outset for this programme to be a success.

We will provide quality coaching sessions carried out at a high intensity to make 
them worthwhile. All sessions will test the players physically and mentally to 
try and replicate a category 1 academy environment. Whilst this is difficult to 
replicate in one session per week, we have to provide sessions which are fit 
for purpose and show players what is needed if they have aspirations to make 
the step up. Whatever the outcome at the end of the 12 week programme, each 
player will have been given the opportunity to showcase their talent.





Administration 

- Absences to be reported no later than 12pm on the day of training/game. 
- All communication to be done through email to the Talent ID inbox. Where possible all emails will be answered within 24 hours.

- All holidays to be notified no later than 21 days prior to departure 
- No communication with coaches unless injury or emergency related. Please keep all communication through Talent ID email. 

- Kids to arrive in full kit and ready to train. 
- All information sent to parents is strictly private and confidential and should not be shared.

- Only players on the Centre registers will be allowed to attend. Players not on the register will be asked to leave. 
- Players will be allowed to leave only if parents/guardians are on site to collect them at the end of the session. No child will be 

allowed to leave the coaches unless their parent/guardian is at the gate. 
- If a different guardian is to collect your child at the end of the session, we need to be informed of this so that we can let coaches 

know.
- Parents will be informed of any cancelled sessions by 12pm on the day of the session. This will be done by email only. 

 




